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NAME OF PERSON(S) CONTACTED ITELEPHONE NO. IORGANIZATION 
Martin Richman, M.S. (816) 691-5343 North Kansas City Hospital 
REPRESENTED PERSON or PERSONS IORGANIZATION 
Martin Richman, M.S., Radiation Safety Officer North Kansas City Hospital 

SUBJECT 

ILicense No.: 24-18628-01 IControl No.: 575841
._---------------_ ...._------------­
SUMMARY 
We have reviewed your January 9.2012. letter, relating to your requesting August 18, 2011 

license renewal application, and find that we are unable to continue this action until we have 

received information regarding the following: 


ADDITIONAL DEPLETED URANIUM REMOVAL DOCUMENTATION 
In a previous conversation, we discussed additional documentation required to remove 
the license authorization for depleted uranium (DU) as linear accelerator shielding. In 
your January 9, 2012 facsimile, you indicated that neither currently or previously owned 
linear accelerators ever contained DU. Please provide a definitive confirmation that your 
facility no longer possesses or plans to possess DU. The confirmation should be 
accompanied by supporting documentation, including manufacturer and model numbers 
for any specific linear accelerators possessed, and dates on which the instruments were 
received at or removed from your facility. 
RESPONSE: In our January 20,2012, conversation, Mr. Richman indicated that he 
would further investigate the status of DU at the facility. In our January 24,2012, 
conversation, Mr. Richman indicated that the licensee no longer wishes to remove 
the DU authorization from the license. No additional information is required at 
this time. The DU authorization will not be modified. 

We have requested that you submit the referenced item: 

DU and linear accelerator possession and removal documentation 


- via facsimile, to (630) 515-1078. Please reference Control No. 575841 ,as listed at the top 

of this memo. We expect to hear from you on or before January 25, 2012. 


For future reference, please always include the name, phone number and fax number of at least 

one person whom we may contact for additional information when reviewing your licensing 

.~~~~~u~a.~ 

Please submit the requested information within _5_ days of this record. Include reference control 
number 575841 , Please FAX your response to my attention at (630) 515-1078. You may also 
scan your response and send to me via email, as a pdf file. 
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